ce.l.4. 3%
Dear Don,

I hope that you are doing well and
are on your way to good health againe.
This is Jjust a short note to let you know
that I've changed my address and will now
be living in Buffales New York.

I hope to be worklng in Greece this
coming summer, once again, and will keep
in touch with you.

Best regards,

Haeaiet Boukhan,



Don E. Crabtree
Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idaho 83341
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